
January 9, 2006

Janine M. Winters, Deputy Director
Department of Civil Service
Capitol Commons Center
400 S. Pine St.
Lansing, MI  48909

Dear Jan: 

We are looking forward to working with your office and Employee Benefits personnel in exploring health 
care options for State retirees.  As we had agreed at our meeting, I am submitting the following 
names/numbers of SERA representatives that may be involved in some of the future meetings:

Duane Marlan   517-676-4925
Lee Hall   517-323-1613
Mary Flannery   989-793-6903
John Bantjes    616-878-1426
Alvin Whitfield  517-703-9666
Bob Kopasz     810-686-8603

I do not expect that all of the above people will attend all meetings-but it will depend on when meetings 
are scheduled.

If you would please contact me as to meeting dates, times and locations, I will contact the SERA 
representatives that would be attending.  I will notify you before the meeting as to who will attend.  I will 
attend as many as possible.

Again, we look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Bob Kopasz, Chair
SERA Coordinating Council
P.O. Box 692
Mt. Morris, MI  48458
810-686-8603


